
NOTICE OF TAX REVENUE INCREASE 

 

Bexar County Emergency Services District No. 10 conducted public hearings on August 29, 2019 and 
September 3, 2019 on a proposal to increase the total tax revenues of the Bexar County Emergency 
Services District No. 10 from properties on the tax roll in the preceding year by 9.0 percent. 

The total tax revenue proposed to be raised last year at last year’s tax rate of $ 0.096820 for each $ 100 
of taxable value was $ 1,219,977. 

The total tax revenue proposed to be raised this year at the proposed tax rate of $ 0.10 for each $ 100 of 
taxable value, excluding tax revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax roll this year, is $ 
1,331,868. 

The total tax revenue proposed to be raised this year at the proposed tax rate of $ 0.10 for each $ 100 of 
taxable valuation, including tax revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax roll this year, is 
$ 1,362,175. 

Bexar County Emergency Services District No. 10 is scheduled to vote on the tax rate that will result in 
that tax increase at a public meeting to be held on September 6, 2019 at 6658 E. Houston Street San 
Antonio Tx. 78220 at 7:00 P.M. 

Bexar County Emergency Services District No. 10 proposes to use the increase in total tax revenue for the 
purpose of providing improved service to the citizens living within the boundaries of the District. 


